
Student Advisory Committee  
Agenda for the School Committee Meeting on October 25, 2017 

 
 
I. Our Growing Community 
With a new school year comes new students who add to our vibrant student body. However, with 
an increasing student population also come potential challenges.  

a) The Beginning of Our Year 
b) Student Enrollment  
c) Second Science Class  

 
II. What’s new at SHS?  
As our school continues to grow, SHS offers new opportunities for students to build our 
community - whether it be on the field, on the stage, or through social media.  

a) Colonial Way Experience 
b) Performing Arts 
c) Zaahah  

 
III. SHS Spirit 
What better way to start the new school year than with some Colonial pride? SHS began the 
school year with several events to promote and showcase our school spirit.  

a) Spirit Week 
b) Homecoming Weekend  
c) Spirit of Shrewsbury  

 
 
Thank you for your continuous support of the SAC. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Benjamin George 
Chairperson 
 
Maya McCollum, Prisha Singh, Paulina Hruskoci, Erica Hanlon 
SAC Members 
 
 
 
 


